
STUDENT DEVICES 

 

 

• On Thursday, September 2, 2021, a technology team from our VEL 

department will manage ALL student devices.  Students will rotate to the 

designated location through English classes.  There are NO make-up days. 

 

• 9th graders and students NEW to Manassas will be issued devices. 

 

• RETURNING STUDENTS will have their devices assessed.  If the device is 

damaged, lost, or stolen, they will need to pay $75 CASH before they 

receive a loaner device. Chargers are $35, and NO hotspots will be issued. 

 

• Please visit our social media sites, robo calls, announcements, etc. to 

remind you of this event.  

 


